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This year has been another very busy but
successful one and we would like to thank you for
your continued support for our staff team. We
enjoy every minute we spend with your children.
Over the academic year we have experienced
our first ever whole school trip to Beamish which
was enjoyed by everyone who attended. Our
Science team led trips to NIssan and the Centre
for Life. We won the Association of Citizenship
Teaching Award for 'Best Project' recognising the
work our students had completed on a
campaign for teachers to undertake children's
mental health training as part of their teacher
training, and, we were nominated and shortlisted
for 'Best Specialist Provision' of the year in the TES
Awards. We had a student nominated for 'Young
Physicist' on the Durham University project and
we achieved the Wellbeing Award status. Whilst
the awards are flowing we also need to recognise
the effort of our Yr 11 students who completed
GCSE and Functional exams during the summer
term and the efforts of those students who
recently completed Yr 10 key assessments.  

We are so proud of how far our students have
come since they first joined us and the
achievements they have made and we look
forward to another successful academic year
from September 2023. Please do have a restful,
happy and safe summer!



BETTER LUCK NEXT TIME!!
Unfortunately, we didn’t bring home
the trophy, but what an experience
this was. As we would tell our
children, it's not the winning that
counts, its the taking part that
counts. Being shortlisted was a
huge achievement and something
we are extremely proud of. London
was amazing and the event itself
was so glamorous and hosted by
celebrity James Nesbitt from Cold
Feet.

We are proud to announce that we have won the
Association of Citizenship Award for our GCSE
Campaign linked with promoting Children’s Mental
Health. As part of the GCSE Citizenship Programme,
Endeavour Academy students carried out extensive
research into children’s mental health and identified
there is a dearth of mental health training included in
Initial Teacher Training Programmes. Students
campaigned for all trainee teachers to complete the
Level 2 Children and Young People Mental Health
Award as part of their Initial Teacher Training
programme. Students received a really positive
response to their campaign from Sunderland
University who were very receptive to the idea and
congratulated the students on their initiative. 

Not everyone is lucky enough to find a position 
which brings with it, the job satisfaction that staff here
at Endeavour Academy often get to experience. 
Last night’s school prom can be described as nothing
less than AMAZING! 
The students looked fabulous, the parents and carers
were beaming with pride and the generosity shown by
the local community made it a very special event,
which we are sure will be fondly remembered by all
who took part. 
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts to
Groundworks, WOW events, HazelBlue Events, and the
young ladies who were kind enough to donate dresses
and decorations from home. 

You made lots of people, very happy. 

ACT Citizenship Award - WE WON!!

PROM!



Congratulations to our wonderful
student who has been awarded
Endeavour Academy’s Young
Physicist of the Year by Durham
University. 
What an amazing achievement!
We are all really proud of you.

Students recently had an unforgettable
experience at ‘Life’ and ‘EXIT’ in Newcastle.
They took part in forensic DNA analysis and
an Escape Room, challenging their problem-
solving skills and having a blast along the
way! 
 Using their brains and working as teams
students cracked codes, solved riddles and
unlocked hidden clues. 

 By engaging in fun and educational
experiences like this, our students are
constantly growing, expanding their horizons
and becoming the leaders of tomorrow.
Endeavour Academy is dedicated to
providing them with opportunities like this
that shape their futures!

School Visits 

Physicist of the Year 

 As our wonderful year 11 students move
on to pastures new, and our fabulous year
10's move towards their final year, it is
time we open our doors to our next cohort
of students who join us from across
County Durham and neighbouring
boroughs. We wish each and every one of
you the best of luck on your journey
toward young adulthood. 

Transition



Careers Newsletter
Welcome to this edition of the Endeavour AcademyCareers Newsletter. Each year we look to further developour personal Development Programme, offering a widerrange of experiences both in and outside of school. Thisyear we have BIG plans but as always, we welcomesuggestions from our students, their parents/carers, andprofessionals to ensure we meet individual needs andinterests.  

CAREERS EDUCATION

EXCITING TIMES AHEAD Access
College
Vocations  

Work
Shadowing 

Work
Experience
Placement 

Order of
play 

Our two-year program aims to provide students with

the opportunity to take part in college experience
s

through vocational sessions, taster days, visits, a
nd

guest speakers. We also hope to have every student

interview professionals working in areas of intere
st,

visit workplaces or training providers, access wor
k

shadowing sessions, and where possible longer, wo
rk

experience placements bespoke to the student's

individual interests and needs. Visits are schedule
d

throughout. 

Job of the week

Each week Miss Brewer shares with
students, the job Of The Week
resource which includes Local Market
Information, salary expectations,
entry requirements, and a brief
overview of the specific role. We have
many of these available, so feel free
to ask, should you want to find out
about a particular job which might be
of interest. 





Don't forget we have a whole
library of resources that help
keep children, young people,
and adults safe online. If you

need advice or guidance
around a specific topic,

please do not hesitate to
make contact with us here in

school where we will be happy
to assist. 





 Join us on
FACEBOOK 

Year 10 Parents Evening – 19.07.23 between 2pm – 5pm.

Year 10 Reports to be issued – 17.07.23

Break up for Summer – 21.07.23 students finish at 1pm

GCSE Exam Results Day – 24.08.23

Staff return to school for training – 04.09.23

Existing Endeavour students return – 06.09.23

The new intake of students start date – 07.09.23

 

Dates for your diary 

IMPORTANT REMINDER
 

Parents and Carers should download and regularly
check the SchoolPing app as this is where we share
important information regarding your child's school  


